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MOTHER’S DAY STALL 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The P&C is organising a Mother’s Day Stall to be held on Wednesday 8th May.  
 
All gifts will be $5.00 each. Please DO NOT send money in prior to the date.   
 
 
There are 2 options for purchasing gifts this year: 
 

1) Pre-pay for your gift via your Flexischools account (with the same login details you 
use for the canteen). The Flexischools payment option will be available until 
Monday 6th May. 

 
For parents/carers that do not hold a Flexischools account, you can register at 
www.flexischools.com.au 
 
 

2) Your child can bring money with them to the stall on the day  
 
 
 
If there are unsold items from the stall on Wednesday morning, there will be an 
opportunity to purchase another item before school on Friday 10th May (8.30am-9am), 
outside the hall.  Please note it will be CASH ONLY purchases on Friday. 
 
 
Would you like to volunteer to help on the day?  
Help will be needed between 8.30am and 11am, Wednesday 8th May. 
Please email jppsvolunteers01@gmail.com if you are able to help. 
 
NOTE: All volunteers MUST have completed their 100 point ID check with the school 
office prior to the event, to meet Working With Children obligations. 
 
 
Lisa Spencer, Michelle Tipton and Katrina Hoult 
MOTHERS DAY STALL CO-ORDINATORS 
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